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8th September 2023 

 
Swimming Lessons: Payment Extension 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We are very excited to be able to offer Unit students the opportunity to experience swimming lessons at Corby East 

Midlands International Pool. The lessons will be led by a fully qualified and enthusiastic swimming instructor, 

provided by the pool. Sessions will be for a block of six weeks; therefore, each student will receive six swimming 

lessons. The lessons will take place between Term 1 and Term 6.  Your child’s class will be allocated a term which will 

be communicated to you.  A deposit payment will secure their place.  

Swimming lessons will commence Wednesday 20th September 2023. Wise pay is now open. We are extending the 

instalment process following the summer break. If you would like your child to access swimming this academic year a 

deposit of £15 needs to be paid before Friday 15th September 2023, students cannot swim without a deposit being 

made. Subsequent instalments will be due on 1st October and 1st November 2023.  In addition, I would like to offer 

more sessions to those who would like them. I will be in a place to coordinate this once I know how many students 

would like to access swimming from each class as we are limited to 12 students per term.  

The water depth will be set to 1.2meters. This allows students to be able to stand up and feel safe in the water, 

floatation aids will also be provided.  If you would like your child to take part in swimming lessons the cost will be 

£40.00 for a course of six weeks. You may pay in full or via instalments, all payments must be made via wise pay.  

Swimming will take place every Wednesday morning.  The fee includes a fully qualified and experienced instructor as 

well as trained support staff for a 60 min lesson and transport to and from Corby International Swimming Pool. 

Students are required to wear a suitable swimming suit, to have their own towel and a water bottle to ensure they 

are hydrated after swimming.  If your child is incontinent please can you ensure they have incontinent swim wear. 

On swimming days, students may wear PE kit.  

If your child is entitled to financial assistance via pupil premium and you require this support please can you contact 

myself on the email below.  

Thank you in advance for your support. If you have any further questions including financial support please contact 

me via email at clare.bennett@corbybusinessacademy.org or call 01536 303120. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mrs C. Bennett 

Assistant Unit Manager 
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